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Alaskans remain opposed to Pebble mine
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BBNC Shareholders are overwhelmingly 
opposed to Pebble mine
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How concerned are you about the potential risks posed by 
Pebble Mine to Bristol Bay and its salmon runs?
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Alaskans support federal legislation to provide 
additional protections for Bristol Bay
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While the EPA’s use of the Clean Water Act to block a potential 
permit for Pebble effectively prevents its near-term development, 
some are concerned that a future administration could undo or 

weaken the EPA protections. Would you support additional federal 
legislation that would strengthen protections for Bristol Bay?
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Data for this graph and the February 2024 Pebble mine opposition graph are based on 
a February 2024 survey of 800 registered voters in Alaska.

Numbers based on a 2019 survey of more than 4,000 BBNC shareholders.
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